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Comments: I am writing to encourage the Green Mountain National Forest, as part of the U.S. Forest Service, to

reconsider its current plans to allow logging of considerable amounts of old and mature forest on 11,800 acres as

part of the Telephone Gap Integrated Resource Project. 

 

For the sake of our endangered climate and to continue to allow the carbon sequestration that these old forests

naturally undertake, please abandon these plans for a different, more thoughtful way forward as you seek to

manage this acreage and other forest areas around our climate-challenged country.

 

Do not allow logging of old growth forests are part of the Telephone Gap project!!!

 

With regards and thanks for your consideration,

Sarah Bourne


